
 

 

Port of Portland  
Special Commission Meeting Announcement 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, April 21, 2025, at 8:30 a.m., the Board of Commissioners of the 
Port of Portland will hold a Special meeting.  The Commission will consider revocation of Port of Portland 
Commission Social Equity Policy and associated Guideline to ensure compliance with state and federal 
law, regulation and policy, and to consider directives to Port staff. 

Subject to successful streaming, the Board of Commissioners will hold the meeting virtually, and will 
provide access to the meeting on the Port’s website and YouTube channel.  For those unable to access 
the meeting virtually, please call 503.866.5573 by noon on the day prior to the meeting to arrange an 
alternative way to listen to the meeting. 

We appreciate your interest in the Port of Portland and your comments and testimony are important to 
us.  Written public comments can be submitted via email at testimony@portofportland.com and will be 
distributed to all Commissioners for their review.   

Pamela Thompson 
Executive Secretary 

Date:  April 16, 2025 
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